If you require this newsletter in another format, please ask at the school office.



Respect for All. Learners for Life

Our school value for this half term:

'Respect'

'Respect people's feelings even if it does not mean anything to you, it could mean everything to them'

12th September 2025

Reading Meetings

Now that your child has settled into school, they will soon be extremely busy with new learning every day. We know that you will want to support your child with their learning. For this reason we will regularly hold meetings throughout the school year to ensure that you are fully informed in all aspects of your child's learning journey. Mrs Mullock (Reading and Phonics Lead) will lead a meeting which will focus on information for parents on reading and phonics to support your child at home. The dates and times for your child's class are as follows:

Tue 23 Sep 2:15pm Y2 Infant Hall

Tue 30 Sep 2.15pm Y1 Infant Hall

Diary Dates

15 Sep Y2 Clubs 3:15-4:00

17 Sep Y2 Dance 3:15-4:00

19 Sep Sunflowers (2W) Biscuit Day

23 Sep Y2 Reading Meeting 2:15 Infant Hall

25 Sep 2H Forest School

30 Sep Y1 Reading Meeting 2:15 Infant Hall

Roald Dahl Day

The children took part in lots of activities and enjoyed learning all about the author Roald Dahl. Well done to all children who found the 'golden ticket'!



Biscuit Day

Each Friday one class will be asked to bring in biscuits to sell to other classes around the school. The children will be able to bring 10p and buy 2 biscuits. All proceeds will go towards school fund and will be used to replenish various resources throughout the school.



Reminder

When providing your child with a packed lunch we kindly ask that you do not pack any nut based products as we have children with severe allergies. Thank you.

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 0151 228 4069 Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk https://www.listerinfants.org.uk @ListerInfants (Main Twitter Account)



SCHOOL TIMES: 8:45AM - 3:15PM

Gates close at 8.55am and open at 3.05pm

Uniform

A gentle reminder to please label all items of uniform. This includes bags and coats and lunchboxes. Please remember that for hygiene reasons we ask that all long hair is tied up.

Can we also mention that some of the bags that the children are bringing in are too big for the boxes that they have to sit in. May we suggest a smaller back pack or you can purchase a book bag from Lisa's Schoolwear (uniform shop).

Whilst we understand **Labubu's** are very popular at the moment, they are also very expensive, therefore, we politely ask that you leave them at home.

Thank you for your continued co-operation.

Breakfast Club

Places in Infant Breakfast Club must be prebooked (unfortunately we cannot accept on the day drop-ins). For anyone already attending then your places are secure. For any future places, please contact the school office. Thank you

ATTENDANCE

Bluebells	(Mrs Davin/	99%
	Miss Hughes)	
Daffodils	(Mrs. Mullock)	99%
Poppies	(Miss Kervin)	95%
Tulips	(Miss McGowan)	98%
Snowdrops	(Miss Haynes)	96.5%
Sunflowers	(Mrs. White)	94%

4 classes in green this week...well done to Bluebells, Daffodils, Tulips and Snowdrops for fabulous attendance! Let's keep it up!!

Overall Attendance 97%

Our attendance motto is: In school, on time, every day!

Dojos are given to every child in school before registers close

School begins at 8:45am

BREAKFAST CLUB 8:00 - 8:45AM (doors close 8:15am)

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 3:15 - 5:45pm

After School Club

Just a reminder the cost of After School Club is £10.00 for the first child and £8.00 for subsequent siblings. Thank you